

District 36 May Business Meeting Minutes

5/7/2024

- Serentiy Prayer
- Roll Call: Paul, Glenda, Tami, Kent, Kathleen, Mike, Jerry. Partick, Linda, Mario, Danny, Lisa T., Bob, Jeff, David Heather, Derek, Natalie and Kellie
- May Anniversaries, Kathleen 22 years and Kellie 5 months
- Chair Reports
- Accessibility-Open
- Archives-Open
- CPC/Pi-David-going to restock schedules, do a panel with Mt. Si HS, Kathleen willing to help
- Corrections-Attending area corrections mtgs. Let her know if anyone wants to join. Looking for men and anyone Spanish speaking
- Events-Next event to gather at Duvall Police Dept. and walk the trail at 9:00 on the first Sunday of the month.
- Grapevine/Literature Linda-Started with \$100.00 and sold out or merchandise. Getting more and will display at Gratitude dinner
- Gratitude Dinner-Linda will talk to Brian(he is chairing . Glenda and Kathleen will help. The dinner is on November 2nd at Mt. Si Community Center
- Intergroup-Kent-AA world services are raising the cost of pamphlets.
- Third Legacy-Open
- Treatment/Bridge the Gap-Kewn-no new news
- Web Digital-Mario-added Paypal to website for online contributions
- Young People in A.A-Heather-work is underway for a website and service work. The need or more youth and less adults.
- Seventh Tradition-go to website for link to donate
- Officer Reports:
- Registrar-Tami B.-No current change in groups with the exception of the Sunday Morning Break is now Duvall Sunday Morning. Snoqualmie Tribe now has funding for youth and families.
- Treasurer-Glenda-see report on website
- Secretary-Kellie-No report-sent last months notes to wrong emails-will do better 😊
- ADC-Mike-See website for report
- DCM-Mike-See website for report
- Old Business-Elections for Committee Chairs in November. Check events calendar for upcoming happenings, Stickers were passed out to wear at the Assembly meeting, Pre-Assembly is on 8/17/24, location has not been confirmed yet.
- New Business-None
- Eastside Intergroup reps for District 36 Meetings-Jeff-working on housing for persons who will be currently out of prison.

- Reaching out to Natalie for more resources. The need for a distribution list to use to send newsletters. Websites can be updated per group. Tami will make this happen.
- Derek-adding QR codes to baskets at group to help with contributions in case no one has cash.
- Mike-Check website for updates and information shared.
- Safety in A.A-workshop on May 11th. -check website for more information
- Responsibility Statement: "I am responsible, when anyone, anywhere, reaches out for help. I want the hand of A.A always to be there, and for that I am responsible."
- Next District 36 Meeting is June 6th, 2024
Have a great month- Kellie